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26 November 2010 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 

  
STATE SIGNIFICANT SITE – GWANDALAN RESIDENTIAL 

DEVELOPMENT MP10_0084 
 
Reference is made to the Board’s previous correspondence dated 17 January 
and 20 October 2008. (attached) 
The Mine Subsidence Board reaffirms its previous advice, that the issue of 
future mining and resultant subsidence be addressed prior to further 
consideration of the application. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

 
  Tom Hole 
District Manager 
 


